
International Nurses Day is celebrated around the world on May 12th in honor of all the

contributions that nurses make in our society. 

Drake Medox College is proud of the many incredible nurses who are dedicated to sharing

their experience and knowledge in developing health care assistants and future nurses!  

MAY 12TH IS INTERNATIONAL NURSES DAY
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THANK YOU TO OUR INSTRUCTORS!!

"PAY IT  FORWARD" SCHOLARSHIP WINNER
Whenever our students graduate, they have the opportunity to

nominate a friend or family member for a FULL TUITION

SCHOLARSHIP for any of our programs.  Each quarter we draw a

winner from all the entries.   We are thrilled to announce the

WINNER of our March draw ROMEO FERRER who has selected the

Health Care Assistant Diploma Program.  Congratulations Romeo!



M O T H E R ' S  D A Y  C O N T E S T
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It's the time of the year to celebrate the special

moms or motherly influences in our lives.  SHOW

YOUR MOM SOME LOVE on our Facebook or

Instagram pages and be entered to win 1 of 2

Sephora Gift Cards @ $75 each.

Share in the comments what you love most about

your mother, or about being a mother yourself.  

Two random winners will be selected and

announced on May 15th.

COMMUNITY SUPPORT WORKER SPOTLIGHT
Congratulations to CSW graduate OLUBUKOLA on being nominated

and selected as our May 2022 Grad Valedictorian!

Olubukola says that she is very proud to be a graduate of Drake

Medox College and is grateful to her instructor Taranjeet for

preparing her to excel in the workplace: "TJ did an amazing job of

teaching us exactly what to expect on the job.  I can't say enough about

how much I appreciate her."

Olubukola is now trying to decide what her next career pursuits will

be and is considering Psychiatric Nursing among other options!

On May 19th we will host 480 guests to a

celebration in honor of the 200 graduates in

attendance.  We are looking forward to

another evening full of friendship, fun and

food!

**Our next Grad is set for November 3, 2023

Celebrate Good Times...Come On...Let's Celebrate!!


